Haines Borough
Administrative Policy

Prescription Safety Glasses Employee Reimbursement Policy

Effective Date: January 15, 2020

Prescription Safety Glasses Employee Reimbursement Policy

Upon recommendation by a Supervisor, The Haines Borough will reimburse-employees
of the public works, public facilities, water & sewer or harbor departments for up to $250
of the cost of purchasing prescription safety glasses for employees requiring prescription
glasses who are regularly exposed to one or more of the following in the workplace:
flying particles, molten metal, liquid chemicals, acids or caustic liquids, chemical gases,
vapors or light radiation. The glasses must meet OSHA standards for safety glasses.
This benefit cannot be used more than once in a 36 month period.
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